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Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back! Before you know it, our cougars will be entering the halls at Frisch, 

ready to begin a GREAT year.   

 

For those of you who don't know us, we are privileged to serve as the Co-

Presidents of the Frisch Parents Association, more commonly known as the 

FPA.  We work together with the administration to enhance the experience of our 

students. 

 

In order to run all of our programming throughout the year we rely on you, our 

parent body, to support us in the following ways: 

 

1. Please volunteer your time.  It is a truly rewarding experience to be involved in 

your children's school, and we can't do it without you! Click 

here https://frisch.org/parents/frisch-parents-association-fpa/fpa-sign-up/ to complete the 

FPA Volunteer Form. 

 

2. Please join us at one of the two open meetings that we will be holding in order to 

collaborate on ideas and programming: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 at 

9am or 8pm.  We will send out an email to register for one of those meeting times 

at a later date. 

 

We look forward to a wonderful year at Frisch! Please feel free to contact us at 

any time.  

 

Allison Adler & Shifra Bendheim  

Co-Presidents FPA  

 

201adlers@gmail.com 

shifradb@gmail.com 
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